

12th December 2018

To: Mrs. Anita Lafer & Dedicated Employees GREAT LENGTHS HAARVERTRIEBS GMBH Parkring 9 8083 St. Stefan im Rosental Austria

Dear Mrs Anita Lafer,

Re: Appreciation for Financial Support to SOS CV Uganda

On behalf of the Board, management, staff and children of SOS Children's Villages Uganda, I would like to extend our gratitude to you and the entire staff of Great Lengths Haarvertriebs GMBH, for your support to the Girl's Education Campaign in Uganda. Your financial support worth Euros 48,500 we received through SOS Austria will significantly contribute to our mission of building families of children in need, help them shape their future and share in the development of their communities.

Particularly, your financial contribution will go a long way to reduce school absenteeism among 300 children in 9 schools in Fort Portal, Kabarole District as well as increase attendance rate and retention of a girl child. This will be done through contribution to school fees, provision of gender-specific sanitation facilities, girl kits and scholastic materials.

The generous support of individuals like you, make it possible for SOS Children's Village's Uganda to exist and to contribute to significant life changes among the children, caregivers and communities we are mandated to serve. Thank you again for your support.

Yours Sincerely,

National Director

SOS Children's Village Uganda National Office Ntinda II Road Plot 53 P.O. Box 27510 Kampala Uganda